
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - 
Date: Friday, November 18, 2022 9:15:41 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 8:17 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Nicole  Muis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am urging you as an Ontario citizen to please not increase your rates again. There are some that are going to
choose between heating their homes or eating. Inflation is ridiculous right now. Please consider decreasing if
anything.
Thank you

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




